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History
•Advisory Council Shepherds: 
• Alyssa Moore, Alison Wood

•History:
• Proposal - ARIN-prop-258
• Draft Policy - 20 November 2018
• Recommended for adoption - 23 July 2019

• Presented at:
• ARIN 43

• Latest Version:
• 20 November 2018
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Staff and Legal Review
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Summary (Staff Understanding)
• Draft Policy 2018-6: Clarify reassignment requirements in 4.2.3.7.1 It is staff 

understanding that the policy text outlined makes a clear delineation in which 
reassignments are required to have customer Point of Contact (POC) 
information (reassign detail and reallocations) and which do not (reassign 
simple).
• Reassign detail and/or Reallocations will be made to customers that 

specifically request to be listed as a POC or those where the reassigned block 
will be routed/announced outside of the upstreams’ network.
• Reassign Simples will be made to all other customers.
• Furthermore, it is clear that the requirement to SWIP /29 or more remains 

unchanged.
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Staff and Legal Review continued
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•ARIN Staff Comments
•The new text is clear and easily understood. 
This policy can be implemented as written.

•ARIN General Counsel – Legal Assessment
•The policy raises no material legal issues.
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Staff and Legal Review continued
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Resource Impact
• Implementation of this policy would have minimum 

resource impact. It is estimated that implementation 
would occur within 3 months after ratification by the ARIN 
Board of Trustees. 

• The following would be needed in order to implement:
• Staff training 
• Updated guidelines and internal procedures 
• Updated documentation on website 
• Customer outreach
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